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Friday 15th September 

Dear Parents / carers, 

The Year 6 residential is a national tradition and an event that the children look forward to for most of their 

primary school life. Unfortunately, rising costs mean that for many families, the cost of a trip like this is a 

stretch or beyond their financial means.   

Therefore, we are reaching out to our local businesses and friends of Lodge Farm to see if they are willing to 

make a donation towards the cost of the trip.  

If you or someone you know works for a large company or small business, please share this letter and our 

Facebook post with them, and encourage them to make a contribution to our 2023-2024 residential trip .  

Business donations can contact Kerry Clegg, our School Business Manager on 01438 236600 or at 

finance@lodgefarm.herts.sch.uk.  

Non-business donations can contact the school office on 01438 236600 or at admin@lodgefarm.herts.sch.uk.  

Every penny raised from this appeal will help towards the cost of the school trip. It will mean that the 

amount parents are asked to pay is reduced, and that more children are given the chance to experience this 

once in a lifetime opportunity. Even a small amount can make a difference. 

For the children, it will mean that they are able to go on a Year 6 trip; have the chance to try new challenges, 

gain new skills and increase their independence.  

In return, we will gratefully advertise their business and generosity within our school community and on our 

Facebook page, asking our followers to share the post with friends and family.  

So we can promote and thank their business, they would need to email the school and include the graphic 

they would like us to use to finance@lodgefarm.herts.sch.uk. 

Thank you for your support: we gratefully appreciate it. 

The Year 6 Team  
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